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I would like to recommend Satish for the position of 2nd Vice President. I have known Satish
since we went to the League's Leadership School together. Satish stood out then as a person
who cares about his town " Morrisville" and his state. As a Commissioner for Morrisville he

goes all out in serving his community. I believe that Satish will do a great job as 2nd Vice
President. He will work hard to help make the NCLM stronger and the state of NC better.
Respectfully;
Doug Matheson
Mayor-Pro Tem
Blowing Rock,NC 
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